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July 24, 2014 

 

 

 

Zia Her Xiong 

492 Blair Avenue 

Saint Paul MN 55103 

Zia Her Xiong 

476 Van Buren Avenue 

Saint Paul MN 55103 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 492 Blair Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Xiong: 

 

This is to confirm that on July 22, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council grant your appeal on the 

condemnation as power has been restored.  However, she would like to lay this matter to 

Tuesday, August 26, 2014 at 11:30 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to further discuss your decision 

on whether or not you want to add your brother or mom to the deed so that you can be out of the 

Fire Certificate of Occupancy Program. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Scott Perrier 
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